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10th June 2024


Independent Planning Review by Arloesi Planning


Dear Stakeholder 

You will recall being invited to engage with and contribute your views into the recent independent review of the planning service of Derry City and Strabane District Council, undertaken by Arloesi Planning.  Members of Derry City and Strabane District Council have considered the final draft report following the review and would now welcome your views on the report.

Please find below a link to the report for your consideration.  Members agreed a six week period for collation of views on the report which will be sent to Arloesi planning for consideration.  Can you please outline any comments that you have in writing to   Planning@derrystrabane.com by Monday 22nd July 2024.  

If you are interested in providing your views in this regard to elected members, please indicate this when submitting your written views. 

Planning Review 2024
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Yours sincerely
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Karen Phillips
Director of Environment and Regeneration
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